
ELPS Updates  

Sunday June 7, 2020  

ELPS Return to School Work Groups 

• We have received over 150 applications to serve on one of three Return to 
School Work Groups.  We recognize that some of our families and students 
have been focused on addressing racial injustice through their organization 
and participation in protests and other activities this past week.  The 
opportunity to apply will remain open through this Wednesday, June 10 at 
noon.  We are committed to ensuring diverse representation on these 
committees.  Here is the link to apply – we are looking for students, 
too!  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJ6RBsgD6dVe_qI1D1OTQ
mMWvtuYi9DBJ-OU76bpSRGiop_A/viewform?usp=sf_link  

Meal Distribution 

• We will continue to provide meals through the summer! 
• Meal distribution will occur on THURSDAYS ONLY from 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. at 

East Lansing High School.   
• We will provide a week’s worth of breakfasts and lunches in each box and 

gallons of milk.  We are now also providing boxes of fresh produce each week 
and are distributing cloth masks for children and adults as well.  Thanks to 
Jessy Gregg and the Seams sewing community for donating masks for our 
families – the response has been amazing!  

• We will continue with home deliveries for families who are unable to pick up 
meals.  Please email dori.leyko@elps.us if you are unable to pick up 
meals.  Thanks to our ELPS teachers and staff who are continuing to volunteer 
to deliver meals through the summer.  Please email me if you need masks 
delivered with the meals. 

Commencement for the Class of 2020 

• As communicated by ELHS administration, commencement is scheduled for 
July 19, 2020.  The format for the event will be determined once we get closer 
and have a better idea of what Phase our region will be in at that time.  Stay 
tuned and watch for communication from ELHS. 

Athletics 

• Due to the recent Executive Order and guidance from the Michigan High 
School Athletic Association (MHSAA), school athletic workouts may 
resume!  Since our last day of school was Friday, June 5, outdoor summer 
athletic activity may resume Monday, June 8, with a number of restrictions and 
requirements for screening, social distancing, etc.  Please contact the 
appropriate coach with questions or contact Athletics and Activities Director 
Nikki Norris at Nicole.norris@elps.us.  
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How to keep up to date with new information and district plans… 

• Our robocall and eblast systems 
• Our website – www.elps.us 
• Facebook – www.facebook.com/EastLansingPS or Twitter - @ELPSSupt 
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